
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

19.05.2017 – Term 5 

What have we been learning? 

Emerald class have been palaeontologists this week researching about the 

brachiosaurus and writing up reports to send to the world famous Jack Horner! 

The children have created their own skeleton bones of the brachiosaurus using 

the skills of collage like Megan Coyle.  

 

Furthermore the children have accurately weighed (using grams and kilograms) 

the different tools that a palaeontologist might need to dig up or gather bones. 

Also, as the brachiosaurus were herbivores, we thought about what plants we 

know, and learnt about the importance of plants in the world.  

 

The children thoroughly enjoyed the skipping event today, learning new skills 

like double spinning and the cross over.  

Next Week 

We will be revisiting capacity and volume. In computing we will be taking photos and 

recording our drumming chants. We will be taking on the role of a cartographer creating 

our own maps with a key.  

Dates for you Diary  

Emerald Talent Show – 14th July at 9:30 – invitations will be coming home from the 

children!  


